
 

Harvard Sewer Commission Meeting 
Dec. 19, 2011 
9  AM 
 
Commissioners present: Cindy Russo, Kyle Hedrick,  Rick Maiore 
 
 
Discussed R & R progress and by a Kyle Hedrick motion the commission (3-0) voted to forward a draft or 
partial draft to TC for his initial review.  
 
Kyle reported that the closing of asphalt plants terminated sewer line construction work. All trenches have 
been buttoned up for the winter. Work on the plant will proceed during the winter. 
 
Discussed a request by Darlene Hazel (resides in the Sawyer condo) to have two hubs designated for her 
future use since the connection route has not yet been determined. On a motion by Kyle Hedrick the 
commission voted 3-0 to allow two hubs to be placed as determined by the engineers, with the condition 
that only one of the hubs would be activated once the connection route was determined. 
 
The commission will seek a definition of  DEP‘s “peak event day” from the consulting engineers. 
 
Reviewed current draft of  R&R Sections 7 & 8 
 
Discussed the definition of betterment fee vs. privilege fee and questioned whether privilege fees  could be 
put on tax bills. 
 
Action item: 
 
Talk to Chris Ashley about betterment/privilege status on houses on pond /maps. 
 
Next meeting: Wed.  Jan. 4, 2012. @ 9 AM 
 
  
 
Rick Maiore 
 
Clerk 

 


